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A new year is upon us! I hope that each of 
you are enjoying a happy, healthy and  
prosperous new year. As your president, I 
must admit that I truly miss all of you and I 
will be happy when the holidays are over  
and we can continue on our mission of  
making our communities better places to 
live. 
 

Speaking of making our communities better places to live, I want to thank 
all of you for the magnificent efforts you displayed at our Santa’s Exchange 
event held on December 14, 2019. Because of you, there were some 3800 
kids who woke on Christmas morning to a joyous celebration rather than 
the bleak circumstances they would have otherwise experienced. I want to 
say again ,“Thank you for a Job Well Done”. 

 
As we move into the new year, I am reminded of the words of our 
immediate past President, David Lanagan, “the time goes by really fast, 
and there is never enough time to do all the things you want to do” 
  
Well, David was correct, time is passing really fast and I really want to  
complete all of the things I set out to do. But I need your Help. So, please 
join me in making the second half of my administration the best it can be !
Please challenge me to do all of the things I should be doing. Get involved, 
this is your club too. Please do not forget to join any of the committees in 
the club, or you can join as many as you like. 
 
Join me in making a New Year’s Resolution to make Exchange a top 
priority for the upcoming year. All the while, keeping in mind that if we 
“Imagine the Possibilities”, we can turn those imaginations into  
  realities! 
 
“HAPPY NEW YEAR!”  
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Day before... Santa’s Exchange 
12/13/2019 

Brad and  
Jennifer in the 
middle. 

Nick & Kevin! Clinton’s Family and Gina! 

Brad need you to do this 
again  in 2020! Big 
thanks! 



Elves, working & Playing! 
12/13/2019 



Santa’s Exchange Begins! 8:AM 
12/14/2019 

(above) “The Usual Suspects” 
            at Church of Christ! 

 
L- Quasar (Q) & David, Gina & 

Jack, Quasar, William and Amy! 



Santa’s Exchange! 
12/14/2019 

The “new” Exchange Club at 
 Dulles H.S.  (w/Kevin Barker) 

Surendran, Doug, Greg and Russ 

 
Gina and “teddy” 

  



Santa’s Exchange! 
12/14/2019 

Carolyn Tarver! 



 

Santa’s Exchange! 
12/14/2019 

 

                                           Surendran, Vernon, Russ, Kevin and David! 



 
Christmas Concert Breakfast ! “Christmas Songs”, played 

and sung by Bill & Kim Nash, and Kirby Lammers on Bass! 
12/18/2019 

Kirby Lammers, President Vernon Hunt, 
Kim and Bill Nash. 

Dave, Vita, Judge Robert, Vernon, Bill & 
Kim, Kirby and Doug! Check presented to 
Champions Kids Camp! $4,000.00 



 

Thad Olive talks  
     recruitment ! 

Our Seniors to the left visiting 

with Santa, at the Stafford 
Center! Thanks to Nick and 
Cookie and other Exchangites! 

Happy New Year to all! Lets 
all make it the best year ever for  

Exchange! 
“Think of the Possibilities" with               

enthusiasm and fun times! 

 
 
Kirby Lammers , Kim 
and Bill Nash performing  
for  us at Exchange 
Breakfast! 


